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a message from Lt. Bill Woo

Hello all, time has flown by and one of my most favorite times of the year is again upon us, Halloween. Every year 
Sector 313 becomes host to thousands of people flocking to the area to enjoy the decorations and hospitality of 
the neighborhood. This good time can also come with a price, the thousands of people who enter the area can 
bring the opportunity for mischief and disorder. I am asking this year for all of Sector 313 to help limit late night 
“TRICKS”. This can be done by: 

• Stop giving out TREATS by 8 p.m.

• If you or your family are “Treating” in the neighborhoods, be done by 8 p.m. 

• Leave outside lights on throughout the night. 

• When out of candy or when you stop handing out candy, mark your home with a sign stating “SORRY OUT OF 
CANDY”.

• Report any unusual activity. 

• If you are having a gathering/party, lock your entrances to prevent unwanted visitors from walking in. 

With these practices I hope everyone can enjoy the night but also limit the opportunity for any mischief or 
disorder. 

I want to thank everyone for your support. Have a Fun and Safe Halloween Night, 

Lt. Bill W. Woo









Reduce the opportunity for theft from vehicles 

 Park in well-lit areas 

 Park in well-traveled areas 

 Lock your doors 

 Do not leave valuables in the car 

 Do not leave toll change in plain view 

 Put valuables in the trunk 

Suggestions to help prevent Robberies 

 Try not to walk or jog alone 

 Always be aware of your surroundings 

 Walk in well-lit area at night 

REMEMBER….. SEE SOMETHING…..SAY SOMETHING 



Ride Along Program 

The Richmond Police Department allows citizens to ride with an 

officer to gain a better understanding of the functions, duties, and 

responsibilities of officers. 

The application must be printed, filled out, signed, and sent via 

regular mail to the Richmond Police Department.

Applicants will be notified by phone

and a convenient time will be arranged for the ride-along.

Richmond Police Department

Community Care Team

200 W. Grace St.

Richmond, VA 23220

To schedule an appointment or additional information on the 

Ride Along Program please call the Community Care Team at 

(804) 646-0407.

An electronic application can also be downloaded from the RPD website. 


